
Pastoral Team 
Father Rick Krofchek (306-352-0988) 

Deacon Reverend Mr. Joe Lang  -  Seminarian Chris Lindenbach 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800   Fax: 306-352-0999   
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Temporarily Closed 
Phone calls are being answered 
and emails will be returned 

 

Today’s Readings 
 

Acts 1.1-11 
Psalm 47.1-2, 5-6, 7-8 

Ephesians 1.17-23 
Matthew 28.16-20 

 
RECONCILIATION 
By appointment by calling the Priest  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call 
the Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection 
website, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. 
Please notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s 
fears and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact 
a priest for anointing of the sick. 
 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

MASSTIMES 
Masses are broadcast daily at 9:00 am 
via the Livestream links on our website 
at resurrectionparish.ca  

INFORMATION 

 

May 24, 2020 - 7th Sunday of Easter  
(The Ascension of the Lord)  

“I am praying for them…” (John 17:9)  
Prayer is the foundation of our Faith and the foundation of         

Stewardship. Pray in good times and in bad. Prayer is always the first 
best option in any situation, not just the last resort. Pray for friends 
and family and for those that don’t treat you very well. Pray to give 

praise, to thank, and to ask God for help. Pray to see what           
God wants you to do with the gifts He has given you.  

I will ask the Father, and he will give you another Advocate 

Please see our website at 
www.ResurrectionParish.ca 

for information, directives and 
protocols regarding the  

COVID-19 Phase II opening  
of Churches for Mass 



Monday, May 25th 

First Reading: Acts 19.1-8 
Responsorial Psalm: PS 68.1-2, 3, 4, 5 
Gospel: John 16.29-33 
 

Tuesday, May 26th 

First Reading: Acts 20.17-27 
Responsorial Psalm: PS 68.9-10, 19-20 
Gospel: John 17.1-11 
 

Wednesday, May 27th 

First Reading: Acts 20.28-38 
Responsorial Psalm: PS 68.28-29, 32-33, 34, 35 
Gospel: John 17.11-19 
 

Thursday, May 28th 
 

First Reading: Acts 22.30; 23.6-11 
Responsorial Psalm: PS 16.1-2+5, 7-8, 9-10, 11 
Gospel: John 17.20-26 
 

Friday, May 29th 
 

First Reading: Acts 24.27; 25.13-21 
Responsorial Psalm: PS 103.1-2, 11-12, 19-20 
Gospel: John 21.15-19 
 

Saturday, May 30th 
 

First Reading: Acts 28.16-20, 30-31 
Responsorial Psalm: PS 11.4, 5, 7 
Gospel: John 21.20-25 

This Weeks Readings 
Please read this weeks readings 

at home with your family 

   OUR PARISH HAS AN ACTIVE PRAYER MINISTRY. 
IF YOU OR SOMEONE YOU KNOW IS IN NEED OF 

PRAYER, OR IF YOU WISH TO JOIN THE  
PRAYER MINISTRY PLEASE CONTACT  
Sharon Schauerte, 306.586.9143  

or email at  
sharon_schauerte2@hotmail.com   

Pray a guided Rosary 
Fridays during the Month of May 

Please join us Friday mornings at 11:00 A.M. during 
the month of May to pray a virtual guided               

Rosary.  Follow the link on our website to view the 
livestream feed. 

Resurrection Parish Staffing Announcement 
 

Please join me in wishing Karen Vey all the best as she will soon be leaving her role as the Manager Finance & HR.  We 
thank Karen for her contributions over the last four years and wish her all the best as she looks forward to spending more 
time with family. 

As Karen departs, please join me in welcoming Gwen Herman as the new Manager Finance & HR.  Gwen will join the Parish 
team on June 1st.  Gwen is an accounting professional, with both technical and supervisory experience.  She has worked in 
various non-profit organizations, and will be very well-suited for this role.  Gwen will be a great addition to the              
Resurrection Parish team, and we look forward to her arrival in early June. 

Fr. Rick 

#STAYSAFE 

The June edition of the Word Among Us will be available 
for pickup at the Windsor Park entrance this Sunday from 
11:00 AM-12:30 PM.  The process to pick up the booklets 
will be the same as the process we used when you picked 
up palms on Palm Sunday. We ask that you follow the 

physical distancing guidelines as set out by the  
Saskatchewan Health Authority. 



ProjectYM - Join us for an evening of youth ministry right 
from the comfort of your own home!  Every Sunday night, Pro-
jectYM is       presenting an hour of ministry devoted to middle 
and high school years students filled with games, presentations, 
and worship music! Join us from 6-7 pm in watching and partak-
ing in the love of Jesus with over 1,500 parishes around the 
world! To learn more about  
ProjectYM, please visit: https://projectym.com/live/  
 

Join our Google Hangout for discussions and comments on the 
sessions. Please use the following link with Google Hangouts in-
stalled on your device:  

https://hangouts.google.com/group/
C5gPQ63vsm56dHaA6 

Hope to see you there!  
Resurrection Youth Ministry 

 

 

Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and offerings now by  
e-transfer? Send them to finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included 
with your annual tax  receipt. If you would like to inquire about other ways of   
giving electronically, please email finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office 
at 306-352-0800. Thank you again for your generosity in doing the Lord’s work in 
our Parish, our community, our city, and beyond. 

Growing God's Kingdom in a  
Material World 

Stewardship through New Eyes 
 
    "Seek first the kingdom of God and its right-
eousness..." (Matt. 6:33) 
 
You are invited to register for a free series of ecumenical webinars on 
stewardship, Thursdays at 3pm (Saskatchewan time).  
 
May 28 - "Growing the stewardship garden"   with Fr. John Weckend 
June 4 - "Relational giving"  
    with Susan Graham Walker and others 
June 11 - "Legacy giving"  
    with Kurtis Krug, professional financial advisor 
 
All are welcome for one or all webinars. Free of charge.  
Registration required: https://bit.ly/3fwRjta 
For further information, contact: Archdeacon Cheryl Toth at 
stewardship@sasktel.net 
 
This series is organized in the spirit of the LAURC Covenant by 
the Anglican Diocese of Qu'Appelle, the Saskatchewan Synod 
of the ELCIC, and the Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina.  

Seeking Unity 
The Church: Towards a Common Vision 
 
Join the next episode 
of this webinar series 
as we explore the 
World Council of 
Churches' 2013  
convergence text "The 
Church: Towards a 
Common Vision." You can also read the WCC   
document at https://bit.ly/3cC6AXH 
 
Every Wednesday at 3pm, this one hour, free 
webinar series explores Christian reconciliation, 
ecumenical dialogue, and the search for visible 
unity. Each week will address a different theme. 
 
To register, email njesson@archregina.sk.ca 
If you have already registered for earlier          
episodes, please use the same Zoom link. 
 
Previous episodes: 
The Seeking Unity webinar series is available at 
https://YouTube.com/ArchdioceseRegina 
Ep. 1: Pope Francis and Christian Unity (April 29) 
Ep. 2: One Baptism (May 6) 
Ep. 3: Basic Principles of Ecumenism (May 13) 
 
If you have been experiencing technical difficulties 
connecting, please contact me well in advance of 
the next session. I will not be able to respond to 
technical issues during the webinar. 

 

Watch the Masses from  

Resurrection Parish online 

 
During the temporary suspension of Church services, 
Masses from Resurrection Parish will be broadcast 

online via livestream. Please see the main page of our    
website at www.resurrectionparish.ca for a list of  

upcoming livestream broadcasts  



Numbers – Fun Facts in Scripture 
Have you ever looked at scripture and thought there are some fun facts contained in those words? 

Have you tried reading The Book of Numbers, only to skip past the census counts to get to the good stuff? 
 

This week Deacon Joe showed us where to find some fun and interesting twists in scripture. 
An open mind and heart listening closely to God can change everything as we read scripture, but can also open us in other ways to 

the world around us. 
 

Did you know the Book of Numbers is the 4th book of the Old Testament and the 4th of the five books of the Jewish Torah?  
 

There are many interesting numbers in scripture, for example: 

3 is the divine number (Holy, Holy, Holy), 4 is the earth number 

 3 + 4 = 7, the covenant number in which heaven and earth embrace 

3 X 4 = 12, the number of tribes, apostles 

10 is the judgement number 

4 X 10 = 40, the judgement of the earth (40 days and nights) 
 

Have you considered the importance of the order of the creation story in Genesis? 
Here’s a fun fact: Plants need sunlight, water and minerals in order to grow and to make their own energy and food. 

If plants do not get sunlight and yet have water and minerals they cannot produce chlorophyll.  They will then die.  
And then in the scripture we find the chronological order of the Genesis creation, God created light first (Genesis 1:3).  He then 

created water (v.6), then soil (v.9) and then He created plant life. 
 

We have been counting too!  Counting days until we are able to celebrate the Sacraments of Initiation.  Please join your prayers to 
ours, that not only will we soon be able to gather safely as a community, but also that we will soon be able to join you at the Table of 

our Lord. 
 

Be present to the RCIA group by contacting us at rcia@resurrectionparish.ca  Let us know of fun facts you have noticed in scripture.  

RCIACORNER 

Dear friends of Birthright Regina, 
 
Due to COVID-19 and the churches closing their doors, we have had to cancel our largest fundraiser of the year. Last year, we 
also struggled to reach out to parishes due to a shortage of volunteers. We are running out of funding, yet we continue to work 
with clients and in cooperation with other agencies, all with very few volunteers. 
 
As you see in our stats table below, we continue helping expecting moms and their families, in increasing numbers, because 
more agencies have learned about us and are trusting us enough to send us girls and women who need help. 
This has been achieved through significant effort from our volunteers and donors. We work on the deep conviction that mothers 
facing an unexpected pregnancy and those who choose life in difficult situations deserve all the support they can get. We want 
to be here to offer them the loving, non-judgmental, and well-informed assistance that Birthright has been faithfully offering for 50 
years. 
We also believe that Birthright stands for the best values that our society can work for: unity, respect for every human being, 
love, understanding, sacrifice, and compassion. We want to keep offering life-affirming choices and assistance to expecting par-
ents, and to share that message with everyone we can reach. 
 
Please help us in any way you can: 
 
1) Pray for us and those who need us. 
2) Share this appeal with as many people who believe in what we believe in; and like/follow us on Facebook and/or Instagram. 
3) Help us with your own fundraising, finding more friends who can volunteer and/or fundraise. 
4) Consider making a donation via Paypal, Canadahelps, E-transfer (using our email: birthrightregina@outlook.com), or by mail:  

 
Birthright Regina  
PO BOX 3623,  
Regina, SK  
S4P 3L7 

 
God bless you and your families!! 
 
Sincerely, 
 Birthright Regina Volunteers 



For the health and well-being of all participants and volunteers, 
Rocky Railway Vacation Bible School will not take place in the 
traditional sense during the week of August 10-14 at Resurrection 
Parish.  We are heartbroken that we cannot gather together   
under one roof to learn more about God's love for each and every 
one of us in this amazing faith and community building event. 

 

However, as the saying goes, when God closes a door He will 
open a window! We are excited to announce that Resurrection 
Parish is teaming up with Christ the King and Holy Family Parish 
to bring an exciting virtual Vacation Bible School that families 
can do at home. It will be different but still a great time of learn-
ing and fun!! More info to come!   

 

Thank you for your understanding during this uncertain time. 
Please continue to pray for the VBS - that God's message will still 
come through loud and clear to everyone - Jesus' power pulls us 
through! 



 
 

‘I am the resurrection and the life. Those who believe in me, even though they die, will live.’ John 11:25 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Beginning on May 30th, we will be entering Phase II of the re-opening of our Church. While 
dispensation from the obligation to attend Mass remains in place as granted by Archbishop Don Bolen 
in his letter dated March 18, 2020, this will give those who wish an opportunity to attend Mass and 
receive Communion.   
 
We will be celebrating daily Masses Monday to Friday at 7:00 PM; Sunday Masses will be celebrated 
on Saturday at 5:00 PM and 7:00 PM and on Sunday at 10:30 AM, 12:00 PM, 4:00 PM and 5:00 PM.  
Following the directives of the Saskatchewan Health Authority, attendance at all Masses will be limited 
to a maximum of 10 people (including the priest and others providing ministry) and will follow all the 
Archdiocese directives (found here).  
 
The Livestream Masses will continue and are not included in these Masses! 
In order to follow the directives that have been put in place the Mass will look a little different and will 
follow the diocesan guidelines. 
 
Below we have presented in point form, what you can expect when you attend Mass. 
We have also created a short video that will visually take you through the guidelines (click here) 
 
Arriving at the Church 
Please arrive at the Windsor Drive entrance 15 minutes prior to the Mass to allow us time to go through 
an assessment with you.  (Assessment found here)  
 
After you enter the Church 
Hand sanitizer is available and is to be used as you enter the Church, and those wishing to use a 
facemask must bring their own. 
 
There will be no access to the washrooms except for a medical emergency. 
The cry room will be inaccessible. 
 
Movement within the Church will be restricted to minimize cross-contamination.  
The office will remain closed. 
 
During the Mass 
The sign of peace will be offered by a bow and verbal passing of the sign of peace. 
There will be no communion from the cup. 
During communion, the hosts will be laid out on a table in front of the altar. People will come forward 
to the table while maintaining appropriate distancing.  As you approach the table, Father will say “the 
Body of Christ”, you will take one host, being careful not to touch the other hosts, and consume right 
away.  You will then return to your seat.  
  

https://archregina.sk.ca/sites/default/files/Archbishop/Bolen/Archdiocese%20of%20Regina%20Parish%20Re-opening%20Plan%20-%20May%2020%2C%202020.pdf
https://youtu.be/_HpXAM7PKNY
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/health-care-administration-and-provider-resources/treatment-procedures-and-guidelines/emerging-public-health-issues/2019-novel-coronavirus/covid-19-self-assessment


 
 

‘I am the resurrection and the life. Those who believe in me, even though they die, will live.’ John 11:25 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
After the Mass has ended 

• Everyone will exit the Church using the door near the confessional. 
• Please exit the church from the back to the front. Those nearest the exit door should exit first 

and while exiting, please maintain physical distancing. 
• Near the exit there will be a bin on a table where you are to place the hymnal used for mass. 
• Please practice physical distancing after exiting from the Mass 

Mass Attendance Registration 
You may sign up to attend Mass by completing the following registration form (click here). 
We are blessed and fortunate to have such a large number of Parishioners here at Resurrection.  To be 
fair to all random selections will be made and everyone will have an equal opportunity to attend.  We 
will use the precedence of Acts 1:26 – “by casting lots”.  Once everyone has had the opportunity to 
attend a Mass, the process will be repeated.  We will be in contact with you to let you know the date 
and time for you to attend Mass.  
 
We ask for your prayers and thank you for your patience and understanding as we move forward in this 
phase of re-opening our Parish.   
 
There will be no confessions at the Masses, please call the parish office to set up an appointment. 
 

https://www.regpack.com/reg/templates/build/?g_id=100905521
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Roman Catholic Archdiocese of REGINA 

OFFICE OF THE ARCHBISHOP 

 
445 Broad Street N., Regina, SK, CANADA   S4R 2X8 

Tel: (306) 352-1651     Fax: (306) 352-6313   E-mail: chancery @archregina.sk.ca 
 
 

 

May 20, 2020 
 
 
To all people in the Archdiocese of Regina 
 
Dear brothers and sisters in Christ, 
 
These directives have been prepared, in consultation with a working group of priests and pastoral centre 
staff, with the following principles in mind: 
 

 Spiritual and sacramental life of all people is a vital part of our existence as church. 

 The care for the physical health of all people is vital.  

 Understanding how the Covid-19 virus spreads, and the timeline of the virus within an individual, 
is important for preventing and tracking the disease it causes. A person may have, and transmit, 
the virus without any symptoms.  

 Following the directives and recommendations of the Saskatchewan Health Authority is 
mandatory.  

 
The guidelines provided must be met by every parish that wishes to open for Eucharistic gatherings, 
prayer, or any other form of devotions or sacramental ministry. Pastors and parish administrators have 
been provided with detailed guidelines for the celebration of the Eucharist. Where there is more than 
one way of doing something, the local priest, along with his staff or liturgy  volunteers, should determine 
the best way for them to proceed, and communicate those directions clearly to their parishioners.  
 
As with other places around the province and country, the return to gatherings in churches will require 
new habits and new ways of being present in a church.   All people can help provide confidence in 
moving our churches forward into future phases of reopening if we show kindness, patience, and charity 
towards each other.  
 
People who would consider themselves to be vulnerable and more high-risk for contracting Covid-19 will 
likely choose not to attend Mass or go to a church at this time. All people need to be treated with 
respect, compassion and without judgement, as to whether they choose to physically go to church or 
not. 
 
Consultation continues regarding the celebration of the Sacraments of Initiation originally scheduled for 
Easter and late Spring, and for larger gatherings in churches. Information will be updated and 
communicated as soon as changes are made.  
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Phase I - Current 
 
Dispensation from the obligation to attend Mass remains in place as granted by Archbishop Don Bolen in 
his letter dated March 18, 2020.  
 
All of the following may be taking place in our churches at this time as long as guidelines linked with each 
one are met: 
 

 Sacrament of Reconciliation, which may also be celebrated in an appropriate outdoor 
setting. 

 Private Prayer in Church which may include Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament. 

 Sacrament of Baptism 

 Funerals  

 Sacrament of Matrimony 

 Care for the Dying in a Health Care Facility or Home 

 Offices may open in a limited way (determined by parish) and meetings of less than 10 
people may be held as long as physical distancing can be maintained at all times. Where 
larger meetings are required, or the required physical distancing is not possible, meetings 
are to be held by conference call or online platform.  

 Gatherings for devotions and prayers may be held as indicated in the document Private 
Prayer in Church.  Prayers and devotions may also be carried out by telephone, 
conference call or online platforms. 

 Contact with parishioners by phone or email should be made regularly. 

 Daily Eucharistic celebrations continue at this time with just the priest present. If the 
Mass is being livestreamed, one or two other people may be present to assist the priest. 
The only parishes with exceptions in the Archdiocese, where more than one or two 
people are present, have sought the permission of the Archbishop.   

 
Local health directives: 

1. No more than 10 people may gather in one place at a time. 
2. Individuals who do not live in the same household must maintain 2m distancing between 

each other at all times.  
3. Participants should limit their contact with surfaces near them, and all surfaces should be 

sanitized when the gathering ends.  
 
Cleaning instructions for public places must strictly be followed. Parishes will need to ensure that they 
are using an approved disinfecting solution.  
 
 
Phase II – beginning May 30th  
 
Dispensation from the obligation to attend Mass remains in place as granted by Archbishop Don Bolen in 
his letter dated March 18, 2020.  
 
Directives from Phase I continue to apply in Phase II.  
 
Weekday and weekend Eucharistic Celebrations may expand to include up to 10 people (including the 

https://archregina.sk.ca/news/2020/03/18/archbishop-donald-bolens-letter-suspension-mass-due-covid-19
https://archregina.sk.ca/sites/default/files/Sacrament%20of%20Reconciliation%20during%20COVID-19%20Pandemic_04-04-20.pdf
https://archregina.sk.ca/sites/default/files/Private%20Prayer%20in%20Church%20during%20the%20COVID-19%20Pandemic--28-03-20.pdf
https://archregina.sk.ca/sites/default/files/Sacrament%20of%20Baptism%20during%20COVID-19_April-27-2020.pdf
https://archregina.sk.ca/sites/default/files/Funeral%20Rites%20during%20the%20COVID-19%20Pandemic_Apr-9-2020.pdf
https://archregina.sk.ca/sites/default/files/Sacrament%20of%20Matrimony%20during%20the%20COVID-19%20Pandemic_Apr-9-2020.pdf
https://archregina.sk.ca/sites/default/files/Guidelines%20for%20the%20Pastoral%20Care%20of%20the%20Dying%20during%20the%20COVID-19%20Pandemic_Updated-Apr-23-2020.pdf
https://archregina.sk.ca/sites/default/files/Archdiocesan%20Meetings%20and%20Workplaces%20during%20the%20COVID-19%20Pandemic_Mar-31-20.pdf
https://archregina.sk.ca/sites/default/files/Private%20Prayer%20in%20Church%20during%20the%20COVID-19%20Pandemic--28-03-20.pdf
https://archregina.sk.ca/sites/default/files/Private%20Prayer%20in%20Church%20during%20the%20COVID-19%20Pandemic--28-03-20.pdf
https://archregina.sk.ca/sites/default/files/COVID-19%20Cleaning%20and%20Disinfection%20Fact%20Sheet%20for%20Public%20Facilities.pdf
https://archregina.sk.ca/news/2020/03/18/archbishop-donald-bolens-letter-suspension-mass-due-covid-19


3 

 

priest and others providing ministry) following Archdiocesan directives. Local parishes have received 
detailed instructions with respect to liturgical celebrations and cleaning guidelines. Please follow the 
instructions provided at each parish.  
 
 
Phase III - TBA 
 
Dispensation from the obligation to attend Mass remains in place as granted by Archbishop Don Bolen in 
his letter dated March 18, 2020.  
 
Directives from Phase I will continue to apply in Phase III unless otherwise noted when we reach that 
stage of reopening.  
 
Following consultation with local health authorities, Eucharistic celebrations may expand to include more 
people. The Re-Open Saskatchewan Plan allows for gatherings of up to 15 in Phase Three. All guidelines 
and directives will be updated to reflect the number of people allowed to gather in churches.  
 
Leaders of faith communities province-wide have expressed their desire to enter into conversation with 
government and health officials to address a wide range of questions, reflective of the various categories 
of activities that are hosted in our places of worship. Among other things, we will be enquiring whether 
large churches, which can safely accommodate many more than 10 people while safeguarding a 2 m. 
distance, might be able to bring more people together. The people of the Archdiocese will be informed 
as further steps are able to be taken.  
 
Perseverance to you all. The Lord is with us.  Trust in Him.  
 
 
Yours in the Risen Lord, 
 
 
 

✠Donald Bolen 
Archbishop of Regina 

https://archregina.sk.ca/news/2020/03/18/archbishop-donald-bolens-letter-suspension-mass-due-covid-19
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Ascension of the Lord
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Looking for singers/musicians of all ages!!  
In the next three weeks, the youth and young adult office 
of the archdiocese is working on a large diocesan project, 
part of which will include putting together a diocesan-wide 
virtual choir. This project has a short turnaround time, so 
interested parties should contact the youth office  
(ymo@archregina.sk.ca) BY MAY 23 for specific 
instructions on how to be a part of this exciting project. 
PLEASE consider lending your talents to this initiative 
meant to bring hope, joy and unity.

COMING SOON…. “The Diocese Tonight”!  
On June 14 at 7:00 PM, the Archdiocese of Regina will 
go LIVE on the internet, bringing the Church in Southern 
Saskatchewan together in a way that has not been done 
before. If you have a computer and can click on a link, you 
will be able to join us! No special skills or programs are 
required. Watch for more info coming soon on this virtual 
family gathering!! 

How is God at work in your community?  
The Archdiocese is looking for good news items to feature! 
Please send us a brief write-up about good news and good 
works coming out of your community, so that we may thank 
God for them and hopefully inspire others as well. Is your 
parish doing some kind of outreach? Gathering virtually 
to pray? Have you taken to the streets with signs of faith? 
Can you share with us pictures of your family praying or 
participating in mass from your home? Please email us 
at  ymo@archregina.sk.ca by June 1st with a paragraph, 
pictures and or video clip. Please be generous in taking 
the time to share these good news stories.  They are much 
needed.

The Office of Youth Ministry at the Archdiocese of Regina is 
officially adding Young Adult Ministry to its portfolio. In light of 
this change, we’d love to hear from you! While we certainly 
have some ideas and are excited about moving forward, 
we would really appreciate some input from young adults 
and those who are passionate about young adult ministry. 
Please join us Wednesday, May 27 from 8:00 – 9:00 PM as 
we meet virtually on Zoom using the link below. 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81858889623 

The Archdiocese of Regina, in communication with  
Catholic health leaders, has compiled a series of 

one-page directives and guidelines on a  
variety  of issues affecting churches and 

sacramental practice during this COVID-19  
pandemic. Information is provided on current 

government directives, private prayer in church,  
sacraments, weddings, funerals, and more.

https://archregina.sk.ca/content/church-and-sacra-
mental-guidelines-covid-19-pandemic

Weekday and Sunday Mases
Mass will be livestreamed from Resurrection Parish, 

Regina at 9:00 AM daily - archregina.sk.ca/live

Archbishop Donald Bolen’s Weekly Message
View the latest weekly video message from Archbishop 
Donald Bolen https://archregina.sk.ca/archbishops-office/
archbishop-bolen-weekly

Pentecost Sunday Mass will be Livestreamed from 
Holy Rosary Cathedral at 9:00 AM on Sunday, May 31.

Visit our livestream page at archregina.sk.ca/live

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81858889623 
https://archregina.sk.ca/content/church-and-sacramental-guidelines-covid-19-pandemic
https://archregina.sk.ca/content/church-and-sacramental-guidelines-covid-19-pandemic
https://archregina.sk.ca/live
http://archregina.sk.ca/live
https://archregina.sk.ca/archbishops-office/archbishop-bolen-weekly
https://archregina.sk.ca/archbishops-office/archbishop-bolen-weekly
http://www.archregina.sk.ca/live
http://archregina.sk.ca/live
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BULLETIN BOARD
Growing God’s Kingdom in a Material World
May 21 - “Stewardship through new eyes” with Susan Graham Walker. You are invited to register for a free series of 
ecumenical webinars on stewardship, Thursdays at 3:00 PM (Saskatchewan time). All are welcome for one or all 
webinars. Free of charge. Registration required: https://bit.ly/3fwRjta. This series is organized in the spirit of the LAURC 
Covenant by the Anglican Diocese of Qu’Appelle, the Saskatchewan Synod of the ELCIC, and the Roman Catholic 
Archdiocese of Regina.

A Celebration of the Word of God Resource 
St. Therese Institute of Faith and Mission in Bruno, Saskatchewan, Canada, is happy to make available an easy-to-follow 
guide, designed for use in the home--the domestic church--by the lay faithful, to help families and other small groups enter 
into daily reflection on the Word of God and Spiritual Communion. This guide is particularly suited for these times when 
we are not able to attend Mass together but still yearn to unite ourselves with Christ, the Word of God, through prayer and 
reflection together.
Here is the link to the booklet to ‘ A Celebration of the Word of God resource’: https://www.sttherese.ca/blog/item/407-a-
celebration-of-the-word-of-god which can be downloaded or read on a device.

Livestream Rosary from Christ the King Parish, Regina
Hoin us via Livestream to pray the rosary daily Monday to Friday 1:00 – 2:00 PM. Saturday 4 – 6 PM. and Sunday 9 AM 
until noon. Just go to our homepage at www.christtheking.ca and click on the link pertaining to the Rosary and Adoration.  
The link is under Live Stream Events near the top of the page and on the left side (if using a computer).

Archdiocese of Regina Weekly Report
Sign up for our Free Archdiocese of Regina Weekly Report and stay up to date on COVID-19 Updates and other 
news, delivered to your inbox every Friday morning. Sign up now: https://archregina.sk.ca/news 

Compassionate Listening
If you find that during this difficult time you need a compassionate listening ear, visit archregina.sk.ca/
archregina-outreach for a list of spiritual directors and candidates in training who have volunteered their time to 
be there for anyone who is struggling. 

Archdiocese of Regina Good Samaritan Project  
The Archdiocese of Regina has volunteers from all around the diocese who are willing to reach out if you are in need. 
If you need groceries or essential items but are ill, immobile or quarantined and so not able to leave the house AT 
ALL (noting that NONE of us should be leaving more than absolutely necessary!) please contact us and we will set 
you up with a volunteer who can help. Please also contact us if you live alone and are feeling lonely and isolated. We 
can arrange for someone to check in on you by phone. We are committed to operating in such a way that the Health 
Canada Guidelines, and provincial Public Health Orders from our Chief Medical Officer and provincial government are 
strictly adhered to. If you need some assistance please email outreach@archregina.sk.ca at anytime. OR call  
306-541-3086 between 9-5 Tuesday-Saturday.
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445 Broad St. North

Regina, SK   S4R 2X8
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Bulletin announcements can be sent to:  

communications@archregina.sk.ca

COVID-19 UPDATES
The Pastoral office is now closed to the public until further notice, if you need 
to reach a staff member, the best way to contact them is by email. A full list 
of their contact information, along with other resources is available on the 
COVID-19 Updates page at archregina.sk.ca.
Online Catechetical Resources
Our Catechist Robert Barr has put together a wide variety of online 
resources for children, teens, adult and families   
https://archregina.sk.ca/catechetical-support-parishes
Prayers, Devotions and Resources 
Visit the Prayers and Devotions page to find information on daily mass, 
daily readings and reflections, prayers, stations of the cross and other 
resources that may be valuable during this time of social distancing. 
https://archregina.sk.ca/prayers-devotions-resources 
Also see our page with French Resources: https://archregina.sk.ca/fr/
prieres-devotions-et-ressources

Stewardship Bulletin Bit

“I am praying for them…” (John 17:9) 
Prayer is the foundation of our Faith and the foundation of 
Stewardship. Pray in good times and in bad. Prayer is always the 
first best option in any situation, not just the last resort. Pray for 
friends and family and for those that don’t treat you very well. Pray 
to give praise, to thank, and to ask God for help. Pray to see what 
God wants you to do with the gifts He has given you. 

Archdiocese of Regina
445 Broad St. North

Regina, SK   S4R 2X8
306-352-1651

www.archregina.sk.ca 
communications@archregina.sk.ca 

https://bit.ly/3fwRjta
https://www.sttherese.ca/blog/item/407-a-celebration-of-the-word-of-god 
https://www.sttherese.ca/blog/item/407-a-celebration-of-the-word-of-god 
https://archregina.sk.ca/news
http://archregina.sk.ca/archregina-outreach
http://archregina.sk.ca/archregina-outreach
 https://zoom.us/j/643587934 
http://archregina.sk.ca
https://archregina.sk.ca/catechetical-support-parishes
https://archregina.sk.ca/fr/prieres-devotions-et-ressources
https://archregina.sk.ca/fr/prieres-devotions-et-ressources


Please consider supporting these parishioners businesses, who have graciously helped support our weekly bulletin 

To join these other great advertisers 

contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or 

jfrohlic@gm ail.com  

 

  For each quote requested you’ll be entered for a 
chance to win $ 50,000 

For each policy purchased,  
we’ll provide a referral fee to Resurrection Parish 

      

 Contact us at resurrection@hibi.ca                    
OR call us at 306 729-3522 
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